
From: jwstetkar@aol.com <jwstetkar@aol.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2020 8:31 AM 
To: Cheok, Michael <Michael.Cheok@nrc.gov> 
Cc: Peters, Sean <Sean.Peters@nrc.gov>; Thaggard, Mark <Mark.Thaggard@nrc.gov> 
Subject: [External_Sender] John Stetkar Comments on FLEX HRA Report 
 
Dear Mike, 
  
Attached are my written comments on the FLEX HRA report (Volume 2 of the FLEX application) for your 
consideration as you finalize that report.  Please contact me if you have questions about any of my 
comments, or if you need additional information. 
  
This is the last of my comments on the reports that were discussed during the September 23 ACRS 
subcommittee meeting. 
  
Best regards, 
John Stetkar 
  
John W. Stetkar 
Stetkar & Associates 
203 Whispering Hills Street 
Hot Springs, Arkansas 71901 USA 
(501) 627-0500 
 

 


